
 

 

                 

Notice to Mariners No.34 of 2023 

Wexford Harbour, Chart No. 5621.15, 1772 & 2046 
 

To all ship owners, shipmasters, Agents, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, 
seafarers and fishery organisations. 

       
Removal of Buoyage on lower approaches to Wexford Harbour 

 
The following navigation buoys have been removed for the winter. 
 
No 4 52°19.058’N 006°22.837W 
No 5 52°19.097’N 006°22.846'W 
  
No 6 52°19’.111'N 006°23.210’W 
No 7 52°19.137'N 006°23.139'W 
  
No 8 52°19.325'N 006°23.463'W 
No 9 52°19.342'N 006°23.388'W 
 
 
This notice supersedes NTM no 20 (updated) of 2023. 
 
Further details are available on the Nav App, see www.wexfordharbour.com for 
more information.  
 
 
These buoys are expected to be reinstated late spring/early summer 2024. 
 
 
Captain Phil Murphy 
Senior Marine Officer 
Wexford County Council 
 
20/10/2023 

http://www.wexfordharbour.com/

